
 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 
 

                                                               15th May 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Year 5 Only 

 

Our annual bivouac camp for Year 6 children takes place overnight on Thursday, 7th June.  

The children and staff return to school at lunchtime on Friday, 8th June.  In the past sleepy 

children and staff have washed down plastic, cleaned cooking utensils etc often in a state of 

exhaustion! 

 

As usual we have decided to send home the Year 6 children (where possible).  The parents 

of Year 6 children will, therefore, be busy! 

 
We are hoping that some Year 5 parents may be willing to give up some time to help weary 

staff clean and pack away equipment from our overnight stay on the morning of Friday, 8th 

June between 11.00am and 12.00noon.   Over the last few years this has proved very 

successful.  This is a regular event so that next year when your children attend the bivvy we 

will ask the current Year 4 parents for their help.   

 

If you are able to support us please complete the form below.  Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Tony Hughes 

Offsite Visits Co-ordinator   

 

Swanmore Primary School  

 
CLEANING AND PACKING AWAY BIVVY CAMP 2018 

 

 

Child’s Name .......................................................................... Class ...................................................... 

 

I am able to help between 11.00am and 12.00noon on Friday, 8th June with cleaning and 

packing away equipment from the Bivouac Camp. 

 

 

 

 

 

Signed (parent) .......................................................................... Date ..................................................... 


